## THE UNIVERSITY FACULTY

## Office of the Dean

April 12, 1999

To: Members of the University Faculty

From: J. Robert Cooke, Dean of Faculty

Re: "Cornell 1969: Key Issues Then and Now"

A University Faculty Forum (rescheduled from March 17), co-sponsored by the offices of the President and the Dean of the Faculty, entitled - "Cornell 1969: Key Issues Then and Now" - will occur on May 3<sup>rd</sup> (4:30 - 6:30 p.m.) in Alumni Auditorium of Kennedy Hall. The new Cornell University Press book, "*Cornell '69: Liberalism and the Crisis of the American University"* by Donald A. Downs '71 (available at the Campus Store or at the Forum), will be used as a starting point for a discussion of issues that are still relevant and unfinished.

We will again be using tickets to restrict attendance to the capacity of the 600-seat auditorium, and if you wish to attend, please notify your department chair. I have requested that department chairs report the number of tickets their faculty desire by April 27. We will then mail tickets to the chairs for distribution to their faculty. Beginning on April 28, tickets will be available at the WSH Ticket Office for distribution to the Cornell Community.